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Friday 11th November 2022 

 

To All Parents/ Carers 

 

Re: Proposed Changes to Admissions Arrangements for Sept 2024-2025 consultation period. 

Please look at the school’s website www.theminsterjuniorscroydon.co.uk to see the proposed changes to 

the School Admission Policy which will take effect from Sept 2024 

As a result of the school receiving a steady decline in the number of Year 3 places that have been 

offered in the past 3-4 years, the school’s Governing body are proposing the following: 

 Reduction in the Published Admission Number from 120 to 90 for entry in September 2024. 
 

The consultation period lasts from Monday 14th November 2022- Monday 26th December 2022 

 

If you have any views or comments on these changes please email the school office by Monday 26th 

December 2022 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Claudette Green 

Head of School 
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